@ BELLSOUTH

BellSouth Interconnection Services
675 West Peachtree Street
Atlanta, Georgia 30375

Carrier Notification

SN91082538
Date: August 23, 2001
To: Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLECS)

Subject: CLECs - REVISION to SN91082274|- Missed Appointments Due to Customer
Reasons

This is to advise that Carrier Notification Letter SN91082274, originally posted March 8, 2001,
has been revised. Effective September 4, 2001, the follow-up interval for missed appointments
due to customer reasons has been changed from five (5) business days to ten (10) business
days.

This change is being made to provide additional time for CLECs to negotiate new dates with
their end user.

Please review the revised letter for details.
Sincerely,
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY JIM BRINKLEY

Jim Brinkley — Senior Director
BellSouth Interconnection Services
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